
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: ISLAS CALAMIANES CORP CDMP FOR FLAgT APPLICATION - FOR REVIEW
AND APPROVAL
1 message

jbsundiam islascalamianes.com <jbsundiam@islascalamianes.com> Tue, Aug 22, 2023 at 8:50 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Ms. Jezeth,

We would like to follow an update on this particular request please.

Thank you,
Jovie

From: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2023 4:54 PM
To: jbsundiam islascalamianes.com <jbsundiam@islascalamianes.com>
Subject: Re: ISLAS CALAMIANES CORP CDMP FOR FLAgT APPLICATION - FOR REVIEW AND APPROVAL
 
Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
Your concern was immediately forwarded to the Office of the Regional Executive Director for
review and appropriate action

For other inquiries/follow-ups, you may reach them directly at their email
address: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph 

Please also be informed that your concern has been assigned with Document Tracking Number  E-
2023-115459.

To track the status of your concern, please provide the number above for ease of reference.

Thank you and keep safe.

JEZETH MAE G. FADERO
Mathematician Aide I
Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA

On Mon, Aug 7, 2023, 4:40 PM jbsundiam islascalamianes.com <jbsundiam@islascalamianes.com> wrote:
Dear Director Mirasol,

We hope this email finds you well.

This pertains to your team's recommendations during our deliberation on September 30, 2020 via zoom.
Please refer to the attached Letter Request and revised CDMP according to our discussion. The hard copy
of this document was submitted to MGB to request for Geologial assessment as advised during
deliberation, and we are also sending this to the following for common information and reference. 
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1. ARD-TS, to Mr. Vicente B. Tuddao
2. LPDD, to Mr. Cesar P. Odi
3. SMD, to Mr. Roman G. Legaspi
4. ED, to Mr. Lino M. Dimapilis
5. MGB, to Mr. Alvin S. Requimin  

We appreciate your immediate response and we thank you in advance for accommodating our
request. Please feel free to email and/or contact us for any clarifications.

Sincerely,
Jovie B. Sundiam
Authorized Representative
0917-7952006  


